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NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 
 

INVITATION FOR FEDERAL BUDGET 2025-26 PROPOSALS 

 

Respected Members, 
 

The authorities are currently preparing proposals for the Federal Budget 2025-26. The Pakistan Stock Brokers 

Association (PSBA) is closely coordinating with the relevant authorities including the Finance & Revenue Standing 

Committees of the Senate and National Assembly for a joint representation before the Ministry of Finance and 

Federal Board of Revenue. 
 

A comprehensive document containing tax recommendations and sector-specific proposals will be prepared by 

PSBA to assist authorities in preparing a Capital Market, Business, and Investor Friendly Budget. 
 

Our recommendations will also be discussed at all appropriate forums including the Pakistan Stock Exchange 

(PSX) and the Federation of Pakistan Chamber of Commerce & Industry (FPCCI) for possible inclusion in their 

proposals. 
 

Members/Industry Experts are therefore invited to submit their valuable input in writing or by email to 

secretariat@psba.pk by Monday, February 17, 2025. The information is required in the format appended 

below: 

 

S. No. Section/Clause/Rule Proposed Amendment Rationale Impact 

     

 

We are looking forward to receiving the usual encouraging response from our members. 

Regards, 

 

_______sd________ 

AKBER ALI 

Officer - Secretariat 

 

 

Copy to: 
 

1. PSBA Website 

mailto:secretariat@psba.pk

